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I am enclosing a copy of a Sunnner Recreation Program which has been developed 
jointly by the Parks Department, Sch:>ol Department, and others. This appli­
cation has been approved by the Grant Review Board and has been submitted to 
EOA for funding. 

You will note in your review of the program that the total program amounts 
to $1,826,469 with $487,690 being made up of non-cash grants-in-aid which 
are being furnished by the city and/or the Atlanta Board of Education. Funds 
for most of the items have already been appropriated, and there will be 
little additional need to undertake the program if the federal government 
allocates their $1,338,779 through EOA. 

Correspondence and discussions with Mr. Delius indicate that the total avail­
able funds from EOA for the entire metropolitan region will amount to 
$590,000 which indicates that the program must be considerably curtailed if 
it is to be kept within the present appropriations. 

We should have an answer from EOA very shortly so a decision may be made as 
to the funding of this program. 

I am also enclosing a copy of a letter dated April 21, 1968, to Mayor Allen 
from Mr. Delius regarding the sununer program for your further information. 
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